
HELLO FUTURE COACHES FOR THE EXCALIBUR 
GAMES!!! 

 
Here is some information to prepare you for the 
upcoming draft!!! 
 
You have all been given coverage for 5th period Tuesday, August 
21st, so that you can come to the wellness center for the draft.  
Please be as early as possible so that we can finish on time. 
 
Snacks will be provided during the draft.  :D 
 
Please keep this as hush hush as possible and do 
not go recruiting teachers to be on your team as 
we want it to be as fair as possible! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Anne 
Cordaro at Ext 27501 or email. 
 
See you Tuesday and thanks again for your 
leadership!!!!! 


